The Church Council met on November 13, 2018. Below is a summary of a few of the many topics discussed at this meeting. A copy of the minutes can be picked up in the Church office or can be sent at your request via email.

Financial Update:

We have paid 58% of our apportionments to date. Our apportionments for next year should go down about \$4,000.

Trustee Update:

Camera System: The camera system will be installed this Saturday. Update – the camera system has been fully installed and is up and running.

Door Rekeying Update: All keys have been engraved with our name, phone number and then the engraved initials for the building they go to.

Sanctuary Lighting – Biskamp Electric will start on Thursday. Update – the sanctuary lighting is complete and the sanctuary as well as the future of FUMC Silsbee is bright!!

A big thank you to Bo Hoffman for his work on these and many other important projects at our Church!

Administrative Assistant/Financial Secretary Position:

Michelle Harrison has been hired and will be starting November 26. Update – Michelle Harrison has begun her employment with our Church and is doing a fantastic job!! If you haven't had an opportunity to say hello to Michelle, please make a point to stop by the Church office and introduce yourself!

Director of Ministries Position:

Cheryl Owens has accepted a position with our church as Director of Ministries. We are all very excited to see how this important position furthers the mission of our Church! Please contact Cheryl or drop by the Church office to see Cheryl and offer your support and share your ideas!

Please make plans to attend our next Church Council meeting! You are important to the process and we would very much like to hear from you!! It is important that every member of our Church shares their opinions, ideas and concerns!! JOIN US on January 22, 2019 and February 19, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. Mark your calendar!!